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From: Office of Care Coordination <carecoordination@ocgov.info>
Sent: Tuesday, March 11, 2025 9:43 AM
To: Care Coordination
Subject: Cancellation Notice: Policies, Procedures and Standards Committee Meeting

 Attention: This email originated from outside the County of Orange. Use caution when opening 
attachments or links. 

Cancellation Notice: Policies, Procedures and 
Standards Committee Meeting

The Continuum of Care (CoC) Policies, Procedures and Standards Committee 
meeting scheduled for today, March 11, 2025, has been cancelled. 

The next Policies, Procedures and Standards Committee meeting is scheduled 
for Tuesday, April 8, 2025, at 3:30 p.m.  

If you have any questions, please contact CareCoordination@ocgov.com. 
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